
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Recommendation: 

The Planning Board will receive public testimony on the White Flint 2 Sector Plan Public Hearing 
Draft.  Planning Board members should bring their copies of the Public Hearing Draft that were 
previously distributed to them. 
 
Summary 

Staff presented the Working Draft of the White Flint 2 Sector Plan to the Planning Board on 
November 10, 2016. The Planning Board authorized staff to prepare the Public Hearing Draft of the  
Master Plan and the Board scheduled a public hearing for January 12, 2017 in the auditorium of the 
Planning Department at 8787 Georgia Avenue in Silver Spring.  
 
The public hearing was advertised in the Montgomery County Sentinel on December 8, 2016. 
Following the public hearing, staff will summarize the testimony presented at the public hearing and  
conduct the first worksession with the Board on January 26, 2017. The public hearing record will be  
kept open until a date to be set by the Board at the hearing. 
 
Prior to the public hearing, staff received a letter from a property owner, Loehmann’s Plaza, that is 
attached.  
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MONTGOMERY COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

THE MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL PARK AND PLANNING COMMISSION 

MCPB 
Item No.      
Date: 1-12-17 

Completed: 1-05-17 

 

 

 

Nkosi Yearwood, Senior Planner, Area 2 Division, Nkosi.Yearwood@montgomeryplanning.org, 301.495.1332 
 
Nancy Sturgeon, Master Planner Supervisor, Master Plan Team, Area 2 Division, 
Nancy.Sturgeon@montgomeryplanning.org, 301.495.1308 
 

Khalid Afzal, Acting Chief, Area 2 Division, Khalid.Afzal@mongtomeryplanning.org, 301.495.4650 
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